
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER ELECTRICAL / ENERGY-I KARACHI 

BARRACK NO 17, BLOCK 4-A, SINDH SECRETARIAT, KARACHI 

NO.XEN/ELECT:/ENERGY-l/ Lcç Karachi dated. 2 

To, 

The Director (CB) 

SPPRA Government of Sindh 

Karachi. 

Subject: CANCELLATION OF NOTICE INVITING TENDERS 

Reference: Notice inviting Tenders NO.XEN/E.E-l/ 407/2018 Dated: 14-02-2018 

You are requested to please cancel the notice inviting tender issued 

by this office vide above referred letter which is returned by the information 

Department to this office un published due to this reason of out-standing dues. 

The fresh NIT will be furnish separately for publishing in the news 

paper after compliance of the observations 
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